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This academic year, the FC Technology committee took upon itself the task of introducing 
the Canvas grade book to faculty new to the use of Canvas. Through a series of monthly videos, 
the committee members created informative tips starting from the first gradebook setup to 
adjusting features that add to the complexity of the gradebook. Applying these features to the 
grade book gave faculty the ability to keep all students informed of their progress throughout 
the semester. These videos were stored in the Faculty Startingline for future reference. 
 


